
 

Kiwanis of Arroyo Grande Valley sponsored 

Scarecrow Decorating Contest  
Fact Sheet for 2021 
 
You can spread a bit of Fall fun to our city by decorating your business and entering the 
“Community Together” Scarecrow Contest.   
 
Background 
Although the Harvest Festival has been cancelled out of concern for the health and safety of 
our kids and community, we can still spread a bit of scarecrow happiness and fun. 
This year the Kiwanis Club of Arroyo Grande Valley is chairing the popular Scarecrow 
Decorating Contest.  Members of the community delight in seeing them and make it a point 
to visit participating merchants.  Ribbons are awarded for the most outstanding entries and 
participants and winners are announced through local media, on website, etc. 
 
Judging 
Entries are judged on these four categories:  Most original, Most Creative, Most 
Fashionable, and Best Depicts the Festival Theme.  This year’s theme is “Community 
Together.” 
 
Deadline 
The deadline for submitting your application and displaying your scarecrow is Saturday, 
September 11th, 2021.  Our judges will visit your business during the week of September 
19th and winners will be announced September 24th. 
 
Additional Information 
For more information about the Scarecrow Contest phone 805-474-8560  

 


